
 
 

RLB’s Ringneck Festival Hall of Fame Nominations Form 
 
The RLB’s Ringneck Festival Hall of Fame was established in 2009 to honor participants for years 
spent in the festival who show extraordinary enthusiasm during and outside of the event. This 
award was created in honor and memory of Roger Bultman and RLB Kennels to recognize 
participants who have given tremendously through event history physically, spiritually, 
financially, or any other worthy form. Inductees include individual hunters, teams, landowners, 
scorekeepers, committee members, sponsors, and volunteers. Anyone can submit a nominee. 
Nominees should possess a tremendous passion for the Ringneck Festival, hunting, and outdoors 
in general. They should exhibit support and enthusiasm for the event from participating, 
recruiting, and genuinely enjoying the Ringneck Festival experience. The RLB's Ringneck Festival 
Hall of Fame will carry on the spirit of this event as each inductee is recognized for their 
assistance in making the Ringneck Festival what it is today and what it will be for the future.  
 
We eagerly encourage you to nominate any team member, landowner, scorekeeper, sponsor or 
any other participant. 
 
Nominee’s full name:  ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Nominee’s Participation in the festival:  ________________________Years Participated:  ____ 
 
Reasons for nominating:  (Include separate sheet if needed.) 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Submitted by: _______________________________________Date:___________________ 
 
Please return this form to:  
Huron Chamber & Visitors Bureau, 1725 Dakota Ave S, Huron, SD 57350 
Fax: 605-352-8321 
Email: laura.cross@huronsd.com 
For Questions call Phone: 1-605-352-0000 or 1-800-487-6673 


